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Comments: I am against this project.  Adding 20,000 SF of buildings and removing trees and historical buildings

to pad the pockets of developers on public lands is wrong.  This project needs a full Environmental Impact Study

to see the effects on the environment, lake, viewshed, traffic, etc.

If this was private ground, I would have no problem, but this is public land and it is wrong for the Forest Service to

fast track a project that will forever impact this beautiful, pristine lake.  Extend the comment period, have multiple

public meetings and do an EIS.


